
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:  [mailto: ]  
Sent: 29 September 2021 14:16 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Stopping up of road in princes Parade, Seabrook 
 
Sir/madam 
I am no appealing to you and totally support the stopping up (diverting)of the road 
along Princes Parade. 
It has become dangerous and this road has become a race track and short cut for 
vehicles to use, so as not to travel on the A259, directional towards 
Hythe/Dymchurch. 
As a new leisure pool/swimming pool will be built with housing, park and woodland 
the road must be a priority to the scheme, which again l support whole heartedly. 
 
Hythe Aqua Swimming club will be losing their current pool which is becoming 
redundant and will close.   
It is of utmost importance to everyone, infants, children, youth, adults and all water 
sports to have a new pool, to teach SAFETY and SURVIVAL in any water in our 
land, 
 
Please accept this email in the manner it is sent to support all that is being done to 
make a safe road and area for the FUTURE generations at Princes Parade, a 
wonderful thing to turn the old refuse tip into a vision 
 
Thank you 
Wendy Wiseman 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




